PHILIPPINE NATIONAL OIL COMPANY

PNOC

The Energy Company

January 31, 2023

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

Project title  : Upgrade and Improvement of Drainage System
Reference No.: 2023-01-040

Notice is hereby issued postponing the scheduled Pre-bid Conference for the
abovementioned project due to the absence of a BAC quorum.

The new schedule is set on February 2, 2023 (02:00 PM).

For guidance and information of all concerned.
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